

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Monday 23rd November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils

This year we are still going to perform our annual key stage 1 nativity production. We feel that the children should experience a normal Christmas in school and every year we always create a nativity performance. This year will be the same with one exception. No audience!

We will be filming the performance and sharing this via the school website so everyone can see what amazing children you all have. This will be filmed and uploaded to the website before we break up for the Christmas break.

We do however, need your permission to film your children and have the production uploaded to the school website. Regrettably that does mean that if you do not want your child filmed or have them performing in a nativity that will be loaded onto the website they will not be able to take part. However, we will ensure that they have a behind the scenes role, such as producer, script writer etc.

Please complete the slip below and return to us before the 1st December please so that we can start to plan for the performance and assign roles etc.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg Executive Headteacher

Child's Name	Year group
give permission for my child to be filmed in the video uploaded to the school website. []	ne 2020 Nativity performance and have the resulting
do not give permission for my child to be film	ed in the 2020 Nativity performance and have the

